
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

5th August 2019 
 

 
Dear Residents 
 
   
 

UPCOMING THEATRE  
 

 
 
 

     The ever-popular Jonathan Roxmouth is returning from overseas touring 
to the Pieter Toerien Theatre in September (13 September – 6 October) for a short 

run in his new musical “Lenny  Andrew  Steve” which is a blend of the music 

and songs of Leonard Bernstein, Andrew Lloyd Webber and Stephen Sondheim. 
 

 

 The Johannesburg Ballet is performing “Giselle” at the Nelson Mandela  

      Theatre with two morning shows at 11:00 am on Tuesday & Wednesday,  
      8 and 9 October. 

 
 
        For more information, and to confirm your interest in either of these shows,  
        please contact Jean Spurr on Ext. 158 or Sue Jackson on Ext. 171 as soon as    
        possible. If there is sufficient interest village transport can be arranged at very            
        reasonable prices. 
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Theatre Visits 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


